Dear Hans Mundry and Karen Mundry,

I am writing about the proposal for the main road along the route of
the railway embankment through Latchford, Grappenhall and Thelwall. I
live right by the embankment

I have been resident here for years, and

have always felt I would remain here for the foreseeable future.

This proposal is very worrying - obviously the compulsory purchase issue is a priority, as I'm a tenant and this road would make me and my children homeless. Secondly, if my home wasn't under the compulsory purchase scheme (which I am certain it would be) the noise of passing traffic on what essentially is a bypass, would make living here intolerable.

and the noise, upset and general disturbance would only exacerbate my health. I am strongly against this road being built, and I look to you for support on the issue.